
P.R.# 2009-014 
OR#  09-10150 

www.FLPD.org 

 

 

CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE 
POLICE DEPARTMENT 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
January 27, 2009

Detective Yvette Martinez 
Public Information Office 
(954) 828-5464 
YMartinez@fortlauderdale.gov 

TRAFFIC CRASH 
 

 
 
On January 27, 2009, at approximately 9:25 A.M., Fort Lauderdale Police 
Officers responded to the area of State Road 7 and Riverland Road.  Police 
responded in reference to a traffic crash involving two vehicles and a school bus. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed the school bus was stopped at the traffic 
light when it was rear-ended by a vehicle.  The school bus had students from 
Pine Ridge Education Center on board.  There were no serious injuries reported; 
7 students were transported to Broward General Medical Center and Plantation 
General Medical Center for precautionary reasons as a result of neck and back 
pain. 
 
This investigation continues.  
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